CAULKINS OIL COMPANY

P. 0. BOX 780
FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO 87401

March 17, 1986

Mr. Charles Gholson
State of New Mexico, Energy and Mineral Dept.

1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re: Breech A #229-M A-17-26N-06W

Dear Charles:

In regard to your letter of March 10, 1986 and our telephone conversation
regarding this communication problem, we hereby ask that well now be
considered as commingled.

Order No. R-7980 dated July 11, 1985 approved commingling of this well.

Our plans are to commingle this well during our 1986 program which we
plan to start approx June 1, 1986.
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I Yours very truly,

Charles E. Verquer
Superintendent
Caulkins 0il Company

cc: Denver Office



